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MINUTES
UNIVERSITY CENTER BOARD
Wednesday, April 25, 1990

The regular meeting of the Spring semester of the University Center Board
was called to order on Wednesday, April 11, 1990, at 3:30 p.m. in room 226
of the Downing University Center. The roll was called with 15 present.

REPRESENTATIVE REPORTS
ASSOCIATED STUDENT GOVERNMENT

Next week is the last meeting for ASG. Tuesday is elections. Amos
said he has enjoyed being on the U.C.B for the past two years.

RESIDENCE HALL ASSQCIATION

McLean Hall had a Easter egg hunt today at 1:30. Hall applications are
being taken and elections will be next week. They are working with the
I1.0.C. for Earth Day which will be April 22, 1990. They are also recycl-
ing paper to make with posters.

INTERFRATERNITY COUNCIL

They had a meeting 4/10/90 and they have decided to change rush from an
open rush to a more structured rush. There will be one week of intense
rush were every one will have to go to every house and get a sticker, this
is to help the smaller fraternities.

PANHELLENIC COUNCIL

Greek week is next week. April 19th is the faculty tea. April 20th is
tug, April 21st is events day and April 22nd is awards day. Blood drive is
April 17th and 18th in West Hall and in Garrett.

BLACK STUDENT ALLIANCE
Talk show is 4/12/90 at 6:00 p.m. i@ Grise Auditorium. April 2lst is the
Special Olympics.

COMMITTEE REPORTS

Chairperson Missy McCubbin reminded everyone that the last U.C.B. meeting
will be April 25th and that everyone needs to attend if possible.

Ronda Whitis wants to encourage everyone to give blood at the blood drive.
STANDING COMMITTEES

CONCERT
Bloo Zoo was two weeks ago and the turnout was not so great. Killer Beaz
will be here Monday at 7:30 and the Dregs will be in Van Meter April 24th.

LECTURE

Green Peace went good with over 200 people there. The committee has deci-
ded to have one big program next semester instead of several small ones.

PUBLIC RELATIONS
They are working on Killer Beaz and Remote control right now. There
are only 3 more events coming up this semester.




SPECIAL EVENTS
Splash Bash was not very successful due to weather and other things. They
are now working on a comedian for Big Reds Roar.

NITECLASS
The last program was the final four program and it went well, there were
about 150 people there. Remote control will be Thursday, April 19th at 7:00

and the contest will start at 9:00.
PROGRAM COORDINATOR
NO REPORT
OLD BUSINESS
NEW BUSINESS
90-5-13
90-S-14
90-5-15
ANNOUNCEMENTS

Remind everyone about the blood drive next Tuesday and Wednesday, and also
that the Special Olympics will be April 2lst.

ADJOURNMENT

4:00 p.m.

aers. /)" oy A
Approved|4/25/90
Missy McCibbin - U.cC.B. Chairperson




MINUTES
UNIVERSITY CENTER BOARD
Wednesday, April 25, 1990

The last meeting of the Spring semester of the University Center Board was
called to order on Wednesday, April 25, 1990, at 3:30 p.m. in room 226 of
the Downing University Center. The roll was called with 14 present.

REPRESENTATIVE REPORTS

ASSOCIATED STUDENT GOVERNMENT
Last Tuesday was their last meeting. They now have new elected officers.

RESIDENCE HALL ASSOCIATION

They had a Earth Day booth on April 22nd, they gave away a bike with a
purchase of a 50¢ ticket or 5 aluminun cans. Executive council elections
were yesterday April 24th.

INTERFRATERNITY COUNCIL
NO REPORT

PANHELLENIC COUNCIL
NO REPORT

BLACK STUDENT ALLIANCE
Last meeting was Monday April 23. The unity picnic will be April 28th at
(Q 12:00 at the Keriakes park.

COMMITTEE REPORTS

Chairperson Missy McCuubin said she has really enjoyed this semester of
U.C.B. and "Have a Great Summer'.

Vice Chairperson Ronda Whitis thanked everyone for a great semester.

STANDING COMMITTEES

CONCERT
Park Avenue Dregs were in Van meter last night with about 109 people there.
There will be two bands for super weekend on tailgating.

LECTURE
Last meeting is today and there is a proposal.

PUBLIC RELATIONS
Finals week blow out was thursday. T-Shirts will be given to the members
Last meeting is today.

SPECIAL EVENTS
Big Red Roar proposal today.

-
( NITECLASS
Last meeting is this week. Proposals today.



PROGRAM COORDINATOR

Bennie Beach would like to thank everyone for a great job this semester and
for good attendance. '"Have a Good Summer'.

Scott Taylor would like to thank everyone for all their hard work and a good
job, he said this was a very productive semester.

OLD BUSINESS
None
NEW BUSINESS
90-5-16
90-5-17
90-5-18
90-5-19
90-5-20
90-5-21
90-5-22
were all voted on and passed.
ANNOUNCEMENTS
Ronda needs to meet with a chairmans after the meeting.

ADJOURNMENT

4:15 p.m.

Approved 4/27/90
Missy McCubbin - U.C.B. Chairperson
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